Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN #67 Monday, December 9, 2024

Sophomores interested in pursuing the International Baccalaureate Diploma during junior and senior years: Applications are due
by December 15 to Dr. Penner in room 175. Contact Dr. Penner with questions.

The application instructions for students interested in attending CTC for the 2025-2026 school year can be found in the Class of
2026 and Class of 2027 materials folder in Schoology. Manheim Township's deadline for submitting applications is Friday December
20, 2024. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Stoudt or Mrs. Ziegler in the counseling office.

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN THE MILITARY OR LOOKING FOR A PATHWAY FOR GRADUATION? ASVAB Testing. December 19th at 7:30
am in Convo Hall. If you are remotely interested in the military or are looking for a pathway towards graduation you need to sign up
asap- information is posted on your class of pages in schoology. The test is scheduled to be given electronically, and you will need a
fully charged iPad. If you have any questions, see Mr. Evans ASAP.

The Gender Sexuality Alliance is looking for more members! The goal of GSA is to make Manheim Township a safe haven for all
genders, sexualities, and backgrounds. GSA holds out open arms to anyone who wants to express themselves without fear or
judgement. If you are interested in joining, please contact Dr. Grove in room 135!

Hello, Manheim Township High School! Your Friends of Rachel Club is partnering with Water Street Rescue Mission to host a food
drive. We need your help!

We are looking for canned and boxed goods (no glass containers) to fill 10 boxes around the building. Water Street Rescue Mission's
goal is to collect 80,000 pounds of food. If you can spare a canned good or box good or two, our community members would
appreciate your generosity. Please let Mrs. Boal, Mr. Coughenour, or Mr. Robbins know if you have any questions. The collection
drive is running now through Wednesday, December 18. Take a look around the school for the donation boxes and drop an item or
two in as you walk by. Thank you! Friends of Rachel Club

Ski club update: Details on the Killington, Vermont trip taking place from February 28th through March 2nd have been released.
Check out www.mtski.com for more information. Don't delay, registration is due by January 8!

Senior Student Athletes: If you plan on playing sports in college and would like to participate in our National Signing Day Ceremony
on Wednesday, February 5th, 2025, please complete an Information Sheet and return it to the Athletic Department. You can pick
one up in the Athletic office or find it on our athletics page. Deadline for submission is Thursday, January 30th, 2025.

The upper weight room at the high school is open to all HIGH SCHOOL students Monday through Thursday from 2:45 pm-4:30

pm. Please check in with Coach Bogutskie or Coach Reightenour when you arrive. An activity bus is available on Tuesday &
Thursday ONLY. Check the My Class of page on Schoology for details.

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Frgbasket Ephrata H Arena 4:00
Frbwrest Hempfield A Hempfield HS 4:00 2:45
Fbbasket Ephrata A Ephrata MS 4:15 2:10 2:25
Vgwrest Hempfield A Hempfield HS 6:00 4:00
Vbwrest Hempfield A Hempfield HS 7:00 5:00



http://www.mtski.com/

